
 

 

 

 

 

April 18th 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Friday 17th May our next Enrichment Day will be based around the theme of Global Citizenship. 

On this day children will be invited to come to school in clothing which represents their country of 

origin, heritage or culture (no football kits please), or they can come to school in their house 

coloured t-shirt. 

Also on this day we are hoping to have into school some visitors talking to the children about life in 

different parts of the world.  Our aim is for the children at Frimley to have a better understanding of 

the world they live in.  If you would like to come into school (or know someone who would) and talk 

to the children about your experiences of another culture, and how it is different to Frimley, please 

can you email in to info@frimley.surrey.sch.uk FAO Mrs Jones for more information.  I know we have 

a wide range of countries and cultures represented in our school community so I hope we are able 

to put on a range of visitors and therefore countries and cultures represented, for our children. 

We will also be finding out more about the child we sponsor, Dwayne, in Kenya.  To find out more 

about the school he attends, please click here: https://www.educationforlife.net/  

Thank you so much for your support with this. 

Best regards 

 

Rachel Jones 

Deputy Headteacher, RE and Collective Worship Leader 
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